
Special arrangement for CAD’s
Personnel Licensing Office counter
service to be extended

     In light of the extension of the special work arrangements for
government employees, the Civil Aviation Department (CAD) today (July 31)
announced that the walk-in counter service of the department's Personnel
Licensing Office (PELO) will continue to be temporarily suspended until
further notice. Only services scheduled by prior appointment will be
maintained.

     For enquiries, or to make an appointment, please contact the CAD through
email (enquiry@cad.gov.hk) or the PELO enquiry hotline (2910 6046).
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